| write in support of Supervisor Williams' recommended action item 6e, which directs Mendocino County Director of
Health and Human Services to request aggregate patient outcome data from Redwood Quality Management
Company and subcontractors and disseminate with trends analysis, pursuant to the scope of work under the County’s

various contracts with RQMC.
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